
A Society of 
Friendship
Charlie Hickox is a member of the 
John Hargate Society. So are George 
and Sally Pillsbury.

So are 250 other living SPS alumni, 
parents and friends. 

What they have done is to include  
SPS in their estate plans.

Maybe it was through a gift by will, or 
by listing SPS as the beneficiary of 
their life insurance, retirement plan  
or trust. It could have been with a 
gift of real estate or tangible personal 
property. Or even by establishing a 
gift that provides income during their 
– and their spouses’ – lifetimes.

Perhaps you have already included SPS 
in your estate plans and have just not 
yet let us know. Please tell us so that 
we can welcome you into the Society.

Additionally, planned gifts can now  
be credited toward your next Reunion 
Total Gift.

Contact us
So that we can recognize you properly, or 
to receive additional information about 
membership in the John Hargate Society, 
please contact Bob Barr, Director of Gift 
Planning, at 603-229-4875 or rbarr@sps.
edu; or visit our planned giving web site, 
found at www.sps.edu/giving. 


